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   1 HOUR SEMINAR
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THIS SEMINAR IS OPEN TO  MEMBERS OF 
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REGISTRATION IS NOT REQUIRED
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NSW Bar Association 
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What is equitable briefing and why do we need it? Join 
Kate Eastman SC, Arthur Moses SC and Zoe Hillman in 
conversation about equitable briefing, and the recent report 
of the Equitable Briefing Working Party. The event will be 
Chaired by President of the Association, Jane Needham SC.

The event is intended to be an informal dialogue. The 
panel will discuss the recommendations contained in the 
report of the Equitable Briefing Working Party, and the 
importance of setting targets and creating a framework for 
reporting. 

The discussion will also canvass suggestions made by  
solicitor members of the Working Party as to ways that 
barristers can more effectively market themselves, and grow 
their practices. Briefing equitably is not solely incumbent 
on solicitors, there are important ways that members of the 
bar can promote the policy as well.


